Downie, Chelsea

From: Petra Lowen <plowen@ilrc-trico.org>
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 4:29 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Wolf, Janet; Farr, Doreen; Gray, Joni; Lavagnino, Steve; SupervisorCarbajal

Subject: Homeless Coordinator funding

Dear County Board of Supervisors!

On June 26th you will decide about funding a homeless services coordinator. Santa Barbara County has many good homeless services but for several years we have not had a strong supervisor to coordinate all the services. This person is extremely important for the success of the services and I urge you to support this position.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Petra Lowen Community Living Advocate

--

Petra Lowen Community Living Advocate 423 W.Victoria St. Santa Barbara CA 93101 805.963.0595 x101

<u>plowen@ilrc-trico.org</u> www.ilrc-trico.org